Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter April 2016

IMPORTANT BUNNY BUNCH NEWS

- We hope everyone had a Happy Easter! Big thanks to those who helped make our Easter Party a success! The kids really enjoyed the Easter Bunny and making their S'mores with peeps!
- Remember, as it starts to warm up, the children will be going outside! Please keep this in mind when you dress your child for school. Please make sure they have a jacket or sweater that is labeled to avoid confusion! Thank you.
- Movin and Groovin dates are: April 13th and 27th. Gymnastics will be held every Thursday and Martial Arts will be every Tuesday!
- April 1st and 8th will be Sabres Dress Down day! Wear your Sabres gear to show your support!
- Graduation Picture Day will be held on the 29th at 9am. Viewing will be at 3-5;30 the same day!
- Reminder: Tuition is always due the Friday before the week of attendance. Thank you!

Star Teacher

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the month, Miss Brittany! Miss Brittany has been with our Townline Road Location for quite some time now and we could not be happier to have her as part of our team! She is a very hard working and versatile employee who works in all of our classrooms. She is kindhearted and has a nurturing demeanor in which the children gravitate to. Miss Brittany is always making sure the children are happy and having fun. She loves to incorporate her theatrical background while reading stories and singing songs, which the children absolutely love! Miss Brittany is a reliable and dependable worker who is always willing to help out. Her positive and friendly attitude are what makes all of her fellow employees love to work with her. We are very grateful to have Miss Brittany as part of our Bunny Bunch Family! Congratulations Miss Brittany!! We love you!!!

Star Students

Each month we have a "Star Student." The lead teachers will make the choice.

Certificates and prizes will be awarded at the beginning of the month. The teachers will base their decision on growth, development, relating to others, eating and napping habits and other STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

INFANT: Mario

TODDLER: Avery

PRE K 3: Brody

PRE K 4: Logan



Happy Birthday!

We would like to wish A Happy 1st Birthday to Camille! A Happy 2nd Birthday to Avery and Sage! A Happy 3nd Birthday to Kendall, Riley, Vincent, Natalie and Mason! A Happy 4th Birthday to Wyatt, Madeline and London! A Happy 5th Birthday to Cullen! And A Happy Birthday to Miss Mary! We hope you all enjoy your day!

Infant News

"Spring has Sprung" is the theme this month in the Infant Room. The babies had so much fun last month, and they cannot wait to celebrate Spring! This month, the children will find themselves preparing for Spring by creating a variety of fun and adorable crafts. Some of the crafts include gluing feathers on a duck, painting with Kool-Aid as well as decorating a cloud and a kite. We will be teaching the children new songs and reading books about Spring. Their little bodies will keep busy and in shape through physical activities such as the hopping, stretching, throwing balls, and walks outside!



Rain, rain, go away Mario is here to stay! This handsome little guy is the Infant Room Star of the Month! Mario has grown so much since starting with us when he was just a few months old. He is currently learning how to walk and before we know it he will be cruising around the classroom all on his own! Mario loves to be with his friends. Now that he is on the move, Mario is constantly playing with his friends and always has a big smile on his face while doing so. Mario is such a little lovebug as well! This brown hair, brown eyed little cutie loves to snuggle with his teachers. Mario enjoys reading stories with his teachers and playing with his friends while his teachers blow bubbles! We can't believe how fast Mario is growing and can't wait to see what he learns next! Congratulations Mario! Keep up the good work! We love you!!!

Toddler News

The theme in the Toddler Room is "Spring Has Sprung!" We start the month off with an "Introduction to Spring". The children will be busy painting ducks, Do-A-Dotting raindrops and creating their very own rainbow necklace. Then we start to focus on "Spring Animals". The children will be learning all about new animals, creating a robin in a nest picture and coloring a squirrel. We finish the month off learning about the different weather we have during spring time with "April Showers" and "Windy Weather". These little kiddos will be coloring umbrellas, creating cotton ball rain clouds and making a spring booklet. It's sure to be a fun month and an exciting spring season.



We are excited to announce our Toddler Room Star of the Month, Avery! This adorable little miss is such a joy to have in our Toddler room! Avery has been participating in Circle Time and has been learning her colors, shapes and numbers! Avery is a very playful little girl who you can find dancing around the room, playing with baby dolls or farm animals and working with puzzles. Avery has quite the artistic side to her as well. She enjoys crafts that include using Do-A-Dots, painting, coloring or gluing and is always one of the first to run over to Miss Tonia to see what activity she has planned for them! Avery is very lovable as well. She is always giving her friends hugs and loves to snuggle with her teachers whenever she can. Congratulations Avery!

Keep up the good work! We love you!!!

Pre-K 3 News

Last month was filled with adventures of dinosaurs, leprechauns, and Easter. Now it's time to jump right into spring and get ready for the fun activities that the month of April will bring! We start the month with "Spring Things" where the children will begin to learn about spring. They will be coloring kites, creating a cherry blossom and practicing their tracing skills. We then continue on to "Sights and Sounds of Spring." The focus this week will be on the different birds we see and the sounds you hear during spring. "Weather for Ducks" is the theme for the following week. This week the children will be tracing ducks, coloring umbrellas and learning about the difference between sun clouds and rain cloud. We finish the month with "Radiant Rainbows." It's sure to be a colorful week with the different rainbow crafts and activities the children

AN

will be creating!

Pre-K 3 is proud to announce **Brody** as the Star of the Month for April! This handsome blue eyed little boy is doing a fantastic job in our Pre-K 3 room! He knows how to spell his name on his own and is doing a great job learning all his colors, shapes and letters, as well as learning how to trace his name. Brody is a very well-mannered little boy who knows how to share his toys and play well with others. He enjoys playing with cars or trucks, building with blocks or running and playing outside on the playground. Brody is a very good helper as well. He always helps at clean up time and likes to be snack helper. Brody started with us when he was just a few months old and it has been a great joy watching him learn and grow into the little boy he has become! Congratulations Brody! Keep up the good work! We love you!!!

Pre-K 4 News

March was a GREAT month for the Pre-K 4 room! The children had a lot of fun learning all about Dr. Seuss, telling time and preparing for Easter! The theme for the month of April is "The World Around Me." We start this month with "Flowers All Around". The children will learn about plants, the life cycle of plants, the parts of plants. Then they will go into learning about the wonderful world of fairy tales during "Once Upon a Time." We then get right into the Spring season with "What's the Weather" where the children will build their own rain cloud in a jar and continue focusing on personal information, letters and shapes. Finishing off the month with "Community Works" the children will be learning all about the helpful community worker and the important jobs they do!



Logan is our Pre-K 4 Star of the Month! Logan has shown many signs of improvement since the beginning of the school year! His fine motor skills have improved and his ability to stay on task has improved even during challenging tasks. Logan loves music and movement. Creative dancing and being outside with the opportunity to run are a few of Logan's favorite things to do. Logan is a very kind little boy; he is always willing to share his toys with his friends and is very good at helping whenever it is needed. Logan is very enthusiastic as well. He comes to school every day with an excellent attitude and ready to participate. Congratulations Logan! Keep up the good work! We love you!!!

Fun with Dr. Seuss!

